
FSA response to 60 day public comment received for 1845-0159

Name: Anonymous Anonymous
Email: tzcv45@gmail.com

General Comment

The next gen NSLDS site is a huge mess. It's obvious that not enough subgroups of 
stakeholders were involved. NSLDS should have checked their logs to see which users 
engage with the site the most and contacted those users to be involved in the testing. 
Maybe that way there wouldn't be such a mess. Plus, without actionable enrollment data 
how can loan collection resume?

Proposed FSA Response:

Thank you for your comment on the information collection 1845-0159, regarding the 
Federal Student Aid User Experience Design Research Generic Clearance.  This collection
is not involved with the National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) reporting so this 
comment is out of the scope for this collection.  Your concern about the NSLDS site has 
been forwarded to the appropriate office within Federal Student Aid for review. 
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